
Policy for Public Comments at OHFA Board Meetings 
 
 
Notice of Ohio Housing Finance Agency (OHFA) Board meetings are published in advance of every 
meeting and notices can be found on our website.   
 
The public is always welcome to mail written comments to OHFA at any time.  Comments can be mailed 
to:  Christine Proebstl, OHFA, 57 East Main Street, Columbus, Ohio 43215 or emailed to her at 
cproebstl@ohiohome.org   
 
If a member of the public wishes to present comments to the Board or at any committee meeting in-
person, please contact Ms. Proebstl above who will contact the Executive Director.  The Board Chair and 
the Executive Director will determine when in the agenda comments are best suited.  Public comment 
will generally be limited to five minutes.   
 
If someone wants to speak about a particular project/program that requires Board approval, comments 
are invited after the motion to approve or deny is made and seconded.   This will allow the public to be 
heard and allow the Board the option of considering the public comment before a vote is taken.  It is up 
to the discretion of the Board Chair if additional time can be allotted for more lengthy comments. 
 
 


